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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Monday, August 30-December 2010 in Emporia/Lyon County 
 

18th Avenue 

On Monday, August 30, West 18th Avenue at Deerbrook Lane intersection will close to all traffic for 
reconstruction work the 18th Avenue Bridge. Crews will work on new curb and gutter installation as well as 
pavement work for the new roadway.  Please see the project map below for the roadway closure.  
 
No marked detours will be provided. Drivers should expect delays and must find alternate routes during the 
roadway closure.  Project work is scheduled to be completed in December 2010, weather permitting. 
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